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Happy New Year! 

Start your year off with wellness and recovery by attending our Peer Support groups led 
by those who have walked through and continue to overcome the challenges related to 
mental health and substance use through compassionate and empathetic sharing of lived 
experience.  We have some new groups beginning this month, so be sure to review the 
January calendar and consider joining a group you’ve not yet experienced! Please note 
that the Center will be closed on Wednesday, January 1st in observance of New Years 
Day and on Monday, January 20th in observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day.   

 

A big thank you to all who came and celebrated with us at our 2024 annual Holiday 
Party! The Iversen Center wishes you a happy and healthy New Year!  
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Food Pantry- Now 2 times monthly! 

Beginning this month, we will be having our 
Food Pantry on the 2nd and 4th Tuesday of 

the month from 11am-2pm.  This is a 
Members Only service with Orientation 

provided the day of for any non-Members. 

 

Pizza and Celebrations 

Pizza will be served the 1st and 3rd 
Mondays of the month after the Members 
Meeting. A sweet treat will be served the 

last Friday of the month after 
Karaoke/Bingo 

 

Clothing Closet 

With the help of the NVCSS team at 
Threads of Hope in Redding- we can 

provide our Members with a Clothing Closet 
on Monday January 13th from 11am-2pm.  

 

Group Spotlight 
Ceramic Workshop with Breann 

Join Breann starting on January 10th to work with 

clay and leave the 6 weeklong class with a 

finished piece like the one you see below!  

 

Stakeholder Commission Meeting Info 
 

Starting in February 2025, we’ll be hosting our Stakeholder Commission Meetings! 

These will be open to all Members and Community Partners and will be held once a month on the 

1st Monday of each month at 12pm.   

The first of these meetings will be on Monday, February 3rd, 2025. 

Join us in planning and identifying Iversen Center needs to make improvements to the Center.  We 

hope you’ll take advantage of this great opportunity!  



                 
 
 

 



                 
 
 

 



                 
 
 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

   

                                                                                   

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Ready to talk? 

Northern Valley Talk Line  
Call for phone support!  

4:30pm-9:30pm daily 

1-855-582-5554 
 


